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 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

 

I was so proud of Topaz when they did their show this week. If we think 

back to Christmas I think you will agree that they oozed more confidence 

and were clearly enjoying themselves. There will be another performance 

for the older children next week so that siblings and our Play Pal friends 

can see how amazing we are! 

Learning 

Lots of our learning this week has been building towards our performance. We hope you 

loved our souvenir programmes. We wrote the Billy story independently and the pictures on 

the front linked the skill of drawing with a scientific eye. We know all about the anatomy of 

a bee! 

Circus skills 

We had lots of fun with Mr Sensible. Ask the children about feather balancing; they were 

great! Please remember to get your tickets for the ‘real’ circus coming to school on 20th July. 

    

  

 

Blue books 

Thank you for your support with keywords. We will continue with these 

next week. I know that if we secure as many as we can into our brain stars before the 

holidays and keep them ticking over through the holidays, our reading will be even better 

than it is now. 

 

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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